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Karen Sawyer

From: John Feero [johnfeero@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 2:00 PM
To: Rep. Carl Gatto
Cc: Rep. Max Gruenberg
Subject: HB 88

Mr. Gatto: 

 

Sharia Law, Christian Law, Jewish Law.  I choose none of the above. 

 

I choose Constitutional Law. 

 

Please stop your fear-mongering and get on with REAL legislative business.  You owe that to 

you direct constituents and the rest of the people of Alaska. 

 

Thank you. 

 

John Feero 

2715 Arlington Drive 

Anchorage, AK  99517 

 

 

       


